
Election of the Board of Directors 

On Wednesday, May 9th, your Homeowners Association held its annual 
members meeting.  At that meeting the votes, both from the members present 
and mail in ballots, were counted for the election of the Board of Directors.  It 
was very gratifying to have the greatest participation ever in an Estrella Vista 
HOA board election.  There were 106 eligible ballots cast for this election, 
which is less than the 25% needed for a quorum, so the initial meeting was 
adjourned and, as directed in the bylaws, another meeting was immediately 
called which allowed the association to use a quorum of 10%.  The results 
were: 
 
Stu Glenn    77 votes Elected to a 3 year term 
Lou Reyes   69 votes Elected to a 2 year term 
Jim Evans   63 votes Elected to a 1 year term 
Victor Pattarozzi             59 votes 
Jesus Martinez-Cruz 31 votes 
 
The Board would like to express it’s appreciation for your participation in the 
election process, and hopes that you will continue to be involved in your 
homeowners association.  Over the coming months you will be asked for your 
opinion, and given additional opportunities to become involved in making this 
a great neighborhood.   
 
As promised, all ballots cast are eligible for the drawing for the two Lowe’s 
$100 gift cards.  The drawing will be held at the July 11th board meeting.  You 
do not need to be present to win.   
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact us at 
estrellavista@wearevision.com or by phone at 480-759-4945.   We will do our 
best to address all your questions and concerns in a timely manner, and to 
resolve any issues as quickly as possible.  We need you, the homeowners, to 
help us keep this a great place to live.        
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